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Michelle F. Myatt

From: Dylan Eure
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:53 AM
To: Michelle F. Myatt
Subject: Re: 100 E I ST ERWIN, NC 28339

Michelle,  
 
Since it is just having services reconnected it would be fine to do so. That property is currently going through a 
variance process for a possible extension of home.  
 
Thanks! 
 
Dylan Eure 
Erwin Town Planner  
(910) 591-4201 
100 W F St. Erwin, NC 28339  
PO Box 459 
deure@erwin-nc.org 

From: Michelle F. Myatt <mmyatt@harnett.org> 
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 3:00 PM 
To: Dylan Eure <deure@erwin-nc.org> 
Subject: 100 E I ST ERWIN, NC 28339  
  
We received a trade application for a service reconnect at 100 E I ST ERWIN, NC 28339. 
  
The address is in Erwin’s zoning jurisdiction so I wanted to make sure it was okay.  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Michelle Myatt 
Central Permitting Technician  
Development Services  

 
(910) 814-6421 | mmyatt@harnett.org  
420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546 
  
https://harnett.org/permits/  
Privacy & Confidentiality Notice  
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be 
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132) 
  


